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UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article  29: Goals of Education 

Warm greetings to everybody, whether you have been    
learning at home this week or, in the case of children from 
key worker families, have attended school.  Although we  
cannot be together in body at the moment, we hope to     
remain connected in spirit through our weekly newsletter. 

All week, teachers have received many wonderful examples of 
home learning.  Well done, children!  It has been fantastic to see you using your   
Learning Characters to complete the tasks that you have been set.  We are all very 
proud of you so keep up the hard work. 

We are indebted to all our parents and carers who have supported 
their children so admirably with their education.  Grown-ups, you 
are doing an incredible job!  We hope that the pictures below 
will raise your spirits and encourage you to continue the  
amazing support you have offered your children this week. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 



 

A Message from The Warwickshire Health               
and Wellbeing Service 

 
 
Alongside reducing the spread of COVID-19, our priority as a service is to     
continue to promote and protect the health and wellbeing of children, young  
people and families in Warwickshire. Therefore we would like to reiterate that 
parents/carers and young people are still able to contact a member of 
the school health team for advice and support when needed. 
  
  
 Parents/carers can call the service on 03300 245 204 or text Parentline 
on 07520 619 376. 
 Young people aged 11-19 can text ChatHealth on 07507 331 525 (see at-
tached for ChatHealth poster). 
 These services are available Monday-Thursday 9am-5pm and Friday 9am-
4.30pm. 
Our service webpage contains useful information for children, young people and 
their families and will be updated with the latest information and advice from 
our service: https://www.compass-uk.org/services/warwickshire-school-health-
wellbeing-service/ 
Support and information is also available from the Family Information Service 
(FIS) - https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/fis 

  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article  5:  Parental Guidance 

https://www.compass-uk.org/services/warwickshire-school-health-wellbeing-service/
https://www.compass-uk.org/services/warwickshire-school-health-wellbeing-service/
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/fis


 

The choice of weekly superstars is a time honoured Sydenham tradition and one which 
we want to keep up even though  school is closed to most of you.  Here are the     
teachers’ nominations for this week: 

YR LS 

Mrs. Scholes would like to chose Harry as her class superstar.  He has made muffins as part of our 
food from around the world project and has managed to carry on with woodwork in the garden 
(Mum and Dad are superstars too for supporting Harry so well.)  

YR RK 

Miss Knight’s superstar this week is Ben for keeping on improving his handwriting at home.  Well 
done, Ben—great effort. 

Y1 EL 

Mrs Lee would like to nominate Simran for Sydenham Superstar this week for her fantastic fact file 
on Mary Anning. Simran created a wonderful powerpoint presentation all about the famous fossil 
hunter and used lots of different skills in the process.  Keep up the amazing work Simran!  

Y1 CD 

Miss Daly's superstar this week is Chloe because she has shown real dedication to her home learn-
ing. She has shared all her learning characters with her family this week by never giving up, trying 
her hardest and concentrating which has helped her to be successful. It is clear that her parents are 
very proud of her and have communicated with Miss Daly how well she has adapted to the change 
and continues to shine like the superstar she is. Miss Daly is very proud of you and thoroughly  
enjoys looking through your work daily. Keep it up Chloe!  

Y2 AP 

Miss Parsons would like to choose Kelsie as her superstar because she has worked very hard on the 
tasks that have been set. She has had a go at her Mathletics assignments and wrote a lovely story 
about a girl called Jessica who lost her book. She used lots of adjectives and even a simile! It has 
been lovely to see what she has been up to.  

Y2 CP 

This week, Miss Peters would like to choose Aayush as her superstar. He has really impressed with 
his fantastic written work and his dedication to his home learning. 

Y3 JM-L 

Mrs Lloyd has chosen Dylan as her class superstar for his fantastic attitude to learning. Dylan has 
presented every piece of learning beautifully and has used all of his learning characters to create 
some superb pieces of work.  He designed a quiz all about  Ancient Greece and has even developed 
his skills on Microsoft PowerPoint to create two wonderful presentations about the Greek Olympics 
and the Greek God Apollo (with animations!). Dylan also kept challenging himself and persevered 
through every Maths challenge set on Mathletics plus extra challenges! Well done Dylan!  



 

Y3 JL 

Mr Lee’s superstar this week has to be Isaac.  Mr Lee has been blown 
away by his learning on Ancient Greece and also really enjoyed receiving his drawings.  It’s been 
great to see his passion for art increase over this year as shown this week with some fantastic 
intricate drawings of the different Greek gods.   

Y4 AH 

Mr Hawes says that it’s been a really tough decision as to who to make class superstar, however, 
he has chosen Maddison for the first week. She has been sending a range of work every day,  
including typed up fact files, PowerPoint presentations and hand writing work based on her read-
ing activities. Well done, Maddison! 

Y4 SM 

Mrs Madahar has chosen Taran because he has been working extremely hard at home across all 
subjects. She was impressed with his letter from Tobago which included many interesting facts 
that he had researched. She also enjoyed watching a video sent of his keyboard practice. Keep up 
the brilliant work!  

Y5 CB 

Miss Ball would like to make Evie-Mai superstar this week for having a go at all the work that 
has been set this week. One of the tasks was to cook a meal/snack using ingredients with as few 
air miles as possible. Evie put her ingredients into a really clear table and made a lovely meal.  

Y5 RA 

Miss Arundel’s superstar this week is Ollie C. Ollie has shown so much independence and maturity 
this week, and Miss Arundel has been impressed by the concentration and effort that he’s been 
putting into his learning at home. He’s produced some amazing pieces of learning, including a  
fantastic explanation text that he’d clearly worked really hard on. Ollie should be very proud of 
himself.  
 
Y6 JvS 

The Y6 JvS superstar is Oscar.  He has worked really hard following his mum's timetable, has 
adapted very well to all the recent changes and completed all his learning for this week. Mrs Van 
der Sterren loves the fact that Oscar starts his day with Joe Wicks PE! 

Y6 KG 

Miss Gillespie has nominated Alistair as class superstar for his spectacular presentation on       
Salvador Dali. Alister used his research skills to find out lots of fascination facts and learnt a 
great deal about Surrealism in art.  Fabulous! 



 Spring 

Spring has arrived,  

bringing hope to us.  

Spring has arrived,  

bringing joy and love.  

 

The sun shines brightly  

through the fields of flowers,  

sparkling beautifully  

from the watering showers.  

 

They sway gently  

in the soft spring breeze,  

along with dancing leaves  

of newly-grown trees.  

 

Butterflies flutter gracefully  

across meadows of tulips,  

spreading contented smiles  

over peopleʼs lips.  

 

Spring has arrived,  

bringing hope to us.  

 

By Saanvi Patankar (Y6 JvS) 

We leave the final word to 
Saanvi who has composed 
this lovely poem about 
Spring. 

Take care everyone and see 
you soon. 

Love from Miss Glenny 


